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Re Fentress County Wastewater Treatment

Dear Director Kyle

It 1s my understanding that the Fentress County Government has contracted with Tennelssee Wastewater
Systems, Inc to provide service to a portion of Fentress County that currently has no access to the sewer

SCervices

Please bring me up to date with regards to the status of the application
assistance, and please feel free to contact me should you have any questions

Respectfully,

é John Mark Windle

State Representative

Cc¢ Scott Sandman
John B Mullinix

Thank you 1n advance for your




James O “Julnmy“ Naifeh
Speaker of the House of Representatives

Sara Kyle, Director
Tennessee Regulatory Authonity

E Ml sara kyle@state 1n us
Telephone 615/741 3125

January 30, 2006

The Honorable John Mark Windle
House of Representatives

Suite 202A, War Memonal Builing
Nashwille, TN 37243-0141

Dear Representative Windle

This 15 to acknowledge and thank you for your letter dated January 23, 2006 regarding
sewer services for consumers of Fentress County It 1s my understanding that Tennessee
Wastewater Systems has applied to serve Fentress County and the information necessary
to process the application was received this past week Accordingly, the Tennessee
Regulatory Authonty 1s 1n the process of reviewing and analyzing the information
submutted so that a decision may be reached on the service application as so:on as
possible Also, I have taken the hiberty of filing your letter with a copy of my response 1n
the docket file

Again, thank you for your interest and please let me know 1f I can be of any further
assistance

Warmest personal rega:ds

J// e

Sara Kyle

460 James Robertson Parkway, Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505




